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MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Karing Kitchen

Our next opportunity to serve will be
Monday, August 18, at the Benevolence
Center from 4:30–6:30 p.m. For details,
contact Pat Gerth.

Volunteers are needed to help serve an
appreciation breakfast for Legacy High staff
on August 11 (at the school). Please see
Andy if you can help!

Legacy High Staff Appreciation
Breakfast

We are collecting school supplies again
this year to benefit the students at Rice
Elementary. Visit bit.ly/4l0UuK0 for a list of
supplies needed. Monetary donations and
supplies are due August 17.

School Supply Drive

Ironworks Men’s Meeting

Men of Glenwood, join us for our next
Ironworks meeting in the Gathering Room
at 6 p.m. on August 19. Bring your dinner!

The Blake Family
Rebecca Burke
Burnam Family
Mark Edmonds
Brenda Fleet
Greg Hood
Jeanine Hughes
Dana Hunt
Jim LaRue Sr.
Don & Suzanne McCarty

Nicholas Milhms
Don & Sally Miller
LeAnn Nash
Bea Reed
Kathy Riffe
Dick Smith
Travis Sparks
Tipton Family
Kerry Todd
Brenda Wiggins 

Summer Giving

Our 2025 year-to-date projected
giving is $481,250. Thus far, our

actual giving has been $439,350,
which is a deficit of $41,900.


